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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO ON THE PASSING OF KALIEF 

BROWDER 

 

“Chirlane and I are deeply saddened by the death of Kalief Browder. Yesterday, the Browder 

family lost a beloved son and brother. Kalief's story helped inspire our efforts on Rikers Island, 

where we are working to ensure no New Yorkers spend years in jail waiting for their day in 

court. There is no reason he should have gone through this ordeal, and his tragic death is a 

reminder that we must continue to work each day to provide the mental health services so many 

New Yorkers need. On behalf of all New Yorkers, we send our condolences to the Browder 

family during this difficult time.” 
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